
March 10, 2022 

 

Gerry McIlhargey, President of St. Joseph, Inc. (STJO.OB) announces that further to the news 
release of February 16, 2022 reporting the signing of a Letter of Intent with RPM LLC, a specialty 
mainstream and alternative health and care providing company, the due diligence process has 
taken longer than anticipated. 

Therefore, with the approval of both companies, the goal of signing a definitive agreement has 
been extended from March 15, 2022 to April 15, 2022.  

If a definitive agreement is reached, it is anticipated that the existing Directors of STJO will resign 
and be replaced by the RPM LLC Management Team. 


